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Townsend, Erle

From: Greg M <gregmorg61@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:12 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Why does Maine government think they can tell Mainers what they can and can't buy?  If Janet Mills 
wants to follow California's lead, then she should move to California!  This is all a huge scam being 
perpetrated on the voters of Maine.  This falls right in line with the scam of pushing wind and solar. 
 
Stand-up Mainers and push back on this scam!  Electric vehicles might be fine in California but not in 
Maine.   


